
Girl Scout Troop #94082 – Flag Depository Box 

 

 

01/18/2018 – During the Township Committee 

meeting, Mayor Patrick called Girl Scout Troop 

#94082 up to the Committee table and stated 

how much he appreciated the wonderful job 

they did in making an American Flag depository 

box which will be used by the residents of 

Alloway Twp to properly dispose of 

unserviceable American Flags. 

 

The box will be emptied as needed and 

deposited flags will be handed over to the local 

VFW post #1952 in Pennsville for proper and 

honorable disposal. 

 

 

 

The depository box can be located on the 1
st

 floor of the Municipal Building, 

49 South Greenwich Street. 

 

 

 


